Wakefield NH Trustees of The Trust Fund Meeting

Thursday June 14, 2018

Dave Mankus called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm, Howie Knight was present, Jerry O'Connor participated by conference call.
There was a discussion about quarterly reports from TD Wealth, it was decided to have TD Wealth mail hard copies of the Capital Reserve and Cemetery Funds to 2 High Street monthly.
Howie reported that another \$5,000.00 has been donated to <u>The Judith A Nason Expendible Trust Fund</u> Bringing that total fund to about \$10,000.00.
A request was received from SAU 101 regarding the expenditure of funds from <u>The Paul School Security</u> Fund to fund the proposed Paul School Student Resource Officer. Howie made a motion to approve the request for the School Board to spend monies from this fund, second by Jerry, all in favor, motion passes.
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm.
Respectfully Submitted
erry O'Connor, Trustee